CMIT SOUTH ELEMENTARY

1st Annual



January 14-25, 2019

We need your help. To serve our community, we are requesting for CMIT South

Family to donate the following items below to Prince George's House and Gabriel Network (Maternity Houses). We are only accepting NEW (*disposable diapers* (*unused or unopened boxed*) or NEW to gently use men shower shoes) donated items. See below the requested items that we are collecting:

Gabriel Network: Disposable Diapers – any size





Prince George's House: Plastics shower shoes – any size

Please drop off donated items in the FRONT OFFICE.

CONTACT DeRon Johnson FOR MORE DETAILS: <u>pto@cmitsouthes.org</u>
Address: CMIT South Elementary School, 9601 Fallard Terrance, Upper Marlboro, MD 20772